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Masks are strongly
recommended for vaccinated
NeWSIetter individuals and required for

February 18-19, 2022 | Adar 17-18 unvaccinated individuals while
at shul.

Parshat Ki Tisa

Zmanim

Friday, February 18
Candle Lighting 5:16pm
Mincha/Maariv 5:20m

Shabbat, February 19

Shacharit 9:00am
Sof Zman Kriyat 9:28am
Shema
Mincha 5:10pm
Shkiya 5:35pm
Maariv 6:12pm
Havdalah 6:17pm
Next Shabbat: Vayakhel

February 25-26
Candle Lighting 5:24pm
Mincha/Maariv 5:30pm
Have a Mazal Tov or another

announcement for the
newsletter? Send it to

Dres i(f{f?lf@\- teanecka partments.

com by Wednesday to be
included.

Membership Counter
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Shul Announcements ¥

* Masks: Due to the surge in COVID-19 cases, evervone who attends shul is strongly encouraged to
wear a mask, regardless of vaccination status. Those who are unvaccinated are required to wear a
mask at all times.

Shul calendars are being delivered to members!
* Seudah Shlishit will take place after mincha.

Groups for ages 2+ will take place from 9:45am - 11:00am in classroom 3. Open to CAS members
only. Weekly sign up for ages 2+ is required. To reserve a spot, email
shulgroups@yeshivatnoam.org each week with your child's name. Maximum capacity is 15 due to
ratio and space constraints. One parent must be in the building at all times in case of emergency.
Please pick up your child by 11:05am.

* Membership: It's always a good time to become a member! Give back to your community by
becoming a CAS member. The membership form can be found on the Shul website under the
membership tab or at this link: https://forms.gle/MXfa8iZbaXgRtawR7. Physical forms can be
found in shul and can be handed to a board member.

Mazal Tov! \\}x

* Mazal Tov to Monique & Yaakov Ginsburg on the birth of a baby boy!
* Mazal Tov to Kayla & Eli Katz on the birth of a baby boy!

®* Mazal Tov to Chana & Avi Hershberg on the birth of a baby boy!

Kiddush g

Kiddush this week is sponsored by Anonymous!.

We are looking for a sponsor for next week’s kiddush. To sponsor a kiddush, please see a board
member or email board@teaneckapartments.com.

Learning Opportunities S’g

* Shiur series on the "Halachot of Pregnancy, Childbirth and Newborns“ by Rabbi
Halpert will take place this week. Email/text Rabbi Halpert with specific questions you want
addressed.

*  Amud Yomi: Join the Amud Yomi group to incorporate learning into your daily life! If you are
interested in participating with like-minded individuals, please reach out to Ami Kirschner for
more details at amikirschner@gmail.com or 347-233-1180.

CAS Community Resources { ‘*{

¢ Rabbi Halpert Availability: Rabbi Halpert will be in shul this shabbat. During the week, he can
be reached via email at RabbiYehudaHalpert@gmail.com or at 917-497-7934. In an emergency, he
can also be reached at 212-909-6591.

* Teaneck Mikvah: Mikvah usage is BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. To make an appointment and for
the most up to date information, please visit www.teaneckmikvah.org. The Keylim Mikvah is open
for self-service for the hours of 7:00 am-5:00 pm Sunday through Thursday & 7:00am-4:00 pm on
Friday.

* Fertility Resources: Information on reproductive specialists, support groups, and helpful
organizations, can be found on the shul website and accessed directly from the homepage.
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